
Invitation  
to the  

European Left  
New Year’s  
Reception



Dear MEPs,  
Colleagues, Journalists,  
Partners and Friends,

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all  
a restful festive season and an enjoyable winter break.

We are looking forward to seeing you again in the New Year  
and would very much like to have the pleasure  

of your company at our reception. This is taking place on 

Monday, 22nd January 2018 at 7 pm 
in Brussels, Belgium

If you could be so kind as to let us know that you’re able to come, 
we can then send you full details of the venue and arrangements.

 With kind regards,

Gregor Gysi 
President of the European Left

RSVP: nyreception@european-left.org
Due to the limited capacity of the venue, we kindly ask you to register by 8th January 2018.


